## **ACCOMPLISHMENTS: UNIT 164 FY-2011**

- 1. Held three (3) very successful Sectional Tournaments. Thanks to Lamar, Ray and Kathy Linck and Jackie Merkel for chairing/co-chairing these tournaments and special thanks to a host of volunteers.
- 2. Co-sponsored the seventh successful Louisville/Lexington Regional
- 3. Sponsored two (2) highly successful LBIAD events (Lexington/Somerset) with a third event planned for Russell Springs on June 2 and a second event at the Lexington Club in September. Thanks to Sandra Marlin and Katie Easom for their wonderful teaching.
- 4. Co-sponsored the eighth Summer Bridge Camp. Thanks to Georgia and a whole host of volunteers.
- 5. Secured the GNT event for January 2014 to be held at the Lexington Club
- 6. Secured a NLM tournament for the next five (5) years to be held at the Lexington Club. Thanks to Andra Gyor and her team.
- 7. Along with Louisville Unit 117, directed a \$6,000.00 ACBL Charity Foundation gift to the Kentucky Pink Connection.
- 8. Directed the \$1,000.00 District Representative's ACBL Charity Foundation donation to the Shriners Children Hospital in Lexington.
- 9. Sponsored FREE GAME coupons for three (3) Member/Guest games at the Lexington Club. Thanks to Brad Walden for a tremendous effort in organizing these events.
- 10. Thanks to all our wonderful teachers throughout the Unit (Donna Loeffler, Georgia Ringo, Sandra Marlin, Katie Easom, Mike Wayman, Bob Pemberton, and Doris Robinson). Your efforts are beginning to pay off as we have had 36 new members join our Unit and ACBL in the last ten (10) months (FY 2011).
- 11. Have provided 46 new members with Free game passes since January 2011 to encourage them to continue to play and go to Bridge classes.

A GREAT BIG THANK YOU TO THE UNIT 164 BOARD FOR ALL THE EFFORT EACH OF YOU EXPENDED IN MAKING 2011 A VERY SUCCESSFUL YEAR.

**Terrell Holt**